
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Children and Young People’s Overview and Scrutiny Sub-Board – Five 

Child Friendly Task and Finish Groups 

 

No. Recommendation: Cabinet Response: 

1. That the Cabinet be recommended to ensure greater 
involvement in the Child Friendly Sub-Groups with 
young people, with a view to young people taking the 
lead on the Sub-Groups in the future. 
 

That Cabinet accept and agree with the recommendation to 
ensure greater involvement in the partnership led Child Friendly 
Subgroups, and request that regular ‘progress’ updates are 
scheduled for Overview and Scrutiny ensuring that the voice of 
the children is integral and central to these.  
 

 

 


